
St Nicholas Primary 

Parent-Teacher Association 
 

10th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Following the PTA meeting on 13th October, we have elected a new committee: 

Sarah Maggs – Co-chair (Hares and Badgers) 

Laura Spear – Co-chair (Hares and Badgers) 

Sam Andrews – Secretary (Squirrels - and a new Badger for 2024) 

Jacqui Fraser – Treasurer (Hares and Badgers) 

 

Additional committee members: 

Tara Elder (Hares, Hedgehogs and Badgers) 

Helen McGill (Hedgehogs and Badgers) 

Maria Fleet (Hedgehogs and Badgers) 

Jaime Williamson (Hares and Squirrels) 

 

Our nominated teacher for PTA matters is Mrs Hill. 

 

Our immediate fundraising goal is to buy an outdoor stage that can be used as an outdoor 

classroom, a performance area and a play zone during break times. 

 

In addition, PTA fundraising subsidises school trips and activities, giving our children a more 

rounded curriculum and memorable learning experiences throughout their time at St 

Nicholas School. 

 

Please save the date for the Christmas Fair: Friday 15th December for after-school festive 

fun! And please also note that, with regret, we have postponed the school disco from Friday 

17th November to a date (TBC) in the New Year. 

 

In addition to the PTA committee, there is a WhatsApp group of parents who are willing to 

volunteer at PTA events. Please let any of the PTA committee know if you would like to join 

the group. The committee will post requests to the group and you can give any time you can 

spare. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you all at the Christmas Fair. 

 

Sarah, Laura, Sam, Jacqui and the PTA committee 


